
Bookstore Advisory Committee Brief Report 

• We would like to thank Academic Senate for approving our updated 

mission and charge last session. 

• Committee members are currently arranging meetings with the District 

and Vice President to discuss several items, including extending the 

order deadlines, email paraphernalia and branding issues associated 

with the bookstore. 

•  Currently outlining supplies and textbook processes for the following 

programs: Inmate Education, Rural Initiatives, and Dual Enrollment.  
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